
                                                                                                                                                                                 

Year Two Pantomime Trip 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We have organised a trip for the Year One and Two children to the Whitley Bay 

Playhouse to see the pantomime Peter Pan on Tuesday 18th December.  We will 

be leaving school at 9.15am and returning at approximately 1.30pm. The children 

will need a packed lunch on this day which they will eat in the classroom.  

The cost of the theatre tickets is being paid for by the PTFA and the 

transport is being paid for by West Bedlington Town Council. 

There will be a small number of places available for parent helpers on the trip. 

Please indicate below if you would like to help and we will let you know if there 

is a place available by Tuesday 4th December. Priority will be given to parents 

who did not attend last year.  

The children should wear their school uniform on the day so that they are 

easily identifiable when around other schools. We will provide a small packet of 

sweets and a drink to have during the interval so there is no need to send any 

sweets into school.  

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs M Waters 

_________________________________________________________  

                                    Key Stage One Pantomime Trip 

I give permission for my child _____________________ to attend the trip to 

the Whitley Bay Playhouse on Tuesday 18th December. 

I would like to help on the trip.  

                                                           Signed _____________________ 

 

 


